
 
Want to get the latest Church news?  See the Mass readings of the day, or the readings for next Sunday? 

Get the latest Parish News?  Contact the parish by email?  For all this, log on to:www.mountargusparish.ie 

 

November Lists 

November lists are available 

on the tables at the back of 

the church. There are three 

ways you can submit your 

November List of deceased 

loved ones whom you want 

to be remembered in 

November Masses. They can 

be placed in the box provided 

at the back of the Church at 

Sunday Masses; you can 

place them in the collection 

baskets as the collection is 

taken up and the collectors 

will separate them from the 

ordinary collection, or you 

may hand them in at the 

monastery reception. The 

lists are being placed beneath 

the altar throughout the 

month of November 

November Prayer Tree 

Our November Prayer Tree 

has been installed at the back 

of the Church to help us in 

our month of remembering. 

Names of those you wish to 

remember can be written on a 

leaf and hung on the tree to 

be remembered in prayers 

and masses during the month. 

"When we learn how to say 

goodbye we truly learn how 

to say to ourselves and 

others: 'Go, God be with you. 

I entrust you to God.” 

Men’s Confraternity 

The Men’s Confraternity will 

meet next Tuesday 10
th

 

November in the Monastery. 

New members always 

welcome. 

 

Masses for Deceased 

The Annual Mass for Deceased Members of An 

Garda Síochána will be celebrated in Mount Argus 

on next Saturday 14
th

 November at 11am. The 

Annual mass for Deceased Passionists will be 

celebrated on Saturday 21
st
 November at 11am. 

Mount Argus Work4All 

Computer Classes 

Learn computer basics including how to use the 

internet, send e-mails, skype and much more in a 

small and friendly group setting.  New 4 week 

course commenced Wednesday, 11th November 

2015 from 10.00a.m.–12.30p.m. Upstairs above the 

Mount Argus Community Centre 

Counselling  

This confidential, one-to-one, service is for the 

unemployed and is free of charge.   

Please phone 01 492 7250 or e-mail: 

marianne@mawork4all.ie for an appointment. 

Knit n’Chat 

Knitters of all stages – from beginners to advanced 

are most welcome to come along on Tuesday 

mornings upstairs above the Mount Argus 

Community Centre from 10.30 a.m. – 12.00 p.m. 

Please contact MA Work4All at 01 4927250 for 

more details in relation to any of the above. The MA 

Work4All Initiative offers hope and encouragement 

to the unemployed.  

Open 10.00a.m –12.30p.m.; Tuesdays–Thursdays. 

Year of Mercy 

Advance notice: Pope Francis will declare the 

opening of the Year of Mercy on Tuesday 8th 

December. The Gospel of St. Luke is known as the 

Gospel of Mercy and the new liturgical year which 

begins on the 1
st
 Sunday of Advent (27th/28th 

November) will be the year of St. Luke. Bringing 

these two things together, on Thursday 10th 

December well known scripture scholar Sean Goan 

will give a talk in the Mount Argus Upper Room, 

beginning at 8pm, entitled “St. Luke and the Year 

of Mercy”. We hope that you will join us and get the 

Year of Mercy off to the perfect start. 

Community Centre AGM 

The AGM of the Mount 

Argus Community Social 

Services Centre takes place 

on Monday 16
th

 Nov. 

beginning at 7.30pm. All 

members are invited to 

attend. New committee 

elected at this meeting. 

Sale of Work 

The Community Centre 

Annual Sale of Work will 

take place on Saturday 

28th November. All 

donations of Bric a Bac, 

Books, good as new 

clothes; unwanted gifts, 

will be gratefully received. 

We cannot accept second 

hand Electric items due to 

Health and Safety. All 

donations can be dropped 

into the Centre any 

Monday, Tuesday, 

Wednesday or Friday 

between 10.30am and 1.pm   

Confirmations 

Two children involved in 

Mount Argus are preparing 

to celebrate the Sacrament 

of Confirmation which will 

take place in Our Lady of 

the Rosary, Harold’s Cross, 

at the end of February 

2016. They are Laura 

Danova (Family Choir) 

and Benet Kinda Kazadi 

(Altar Server). We 

introduced them to you at 

the Family Mass a few 

weeks ago and we continue 

the journey with them at 

the Family Mass this 

Sunday 8
th

 November. 

 

Collections: Week ending:     

1
st
 November 2015 

 

€1,779 (of which€250 sent to 

Share) 

 

Par. Envs: €439 (3 weeks) 

 

Standing Orders: €330 

(Approx.) 
 

MOUNT ARGUS 

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 

 

Our mission is to be a living parish where 

 All will feel welcome 

 Everyone will be appreciated and 

encouraged to use their gifts 

 People and priests work together to develop 

a community of faith and compassion. 

Please pray for those 

recently deceased: 

 

Ann Steadman 

Sandra Grant 

 

Rest in Peace 


